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Knox District Woodworkers
Knox Woodworkers attended the Stringy Bark festival

at Rowville. We had a very successful day running the
KIDS Corner. Club members pre-cut and package
a variety of very reasonably priced toys including
dinosaurs, trucks and baby cradles. Children select their
toy of choice and a club member will assist the child to
assemble it, using small screwdrivers, drills and other
tools. This ensures the children learn how to use tools
safely and correctly and everyone enjoys the interaction
and the final result.

Packaged toys can also be taken home for assembly
or as gifts.
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This is a good starting point for new members
and sparks an interest in woodworking activities for

children.




